
 

7-25-23 

 

To: La Crosse City Planning, J&A and Common Council. 

Subject: Tax Parcel 17-50781-970 (Little River Homes) 

 

Hello, 

I am writing to the committees to request this agenda to be “referred” until September. While I 
have 90-95% of the subdivision’s approval, I recently found out that there are a few residents 
that remain uninformed, and I have not been able to meet with them.  I believe in order to 
maintain a happy neighborhood, that it is in everyone’s best interest to gain full approval before 
bringing this to the committee.   
 
This short delay should offer me enough time to gain approval from all of the 44 subdivision 
residents. My end goal is, once these final conversations are concluded, to then bring a signed 
letter of approval from the Waterview Subdivision collective to help expedite the approval 
process while ensuring everyone was informed.  I am guessing it may not take longer than a few 
weeks to gain the last few approvals. The extra delay is to ensure we do not reschedule this a 
second time.  Thank you for your consideration and assistance with this matter. 
 
Many thanks for all you do! 
 
 
John Mazzola 
 
Little River Homes 
P.O. Box 2813  
LaCrosse WI 54601 
GreatRiverHomesLLC@gmail.com 
608-721-5995 
 
Copied on this email:  
Nikki Elsen, City Clerk, Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
Sondra Craig, Deputy City Clerk, Craigs@cityoflacrosse.org 
Tim Acklin, Planning Manager, Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org 
  


